
The  Mess  Of  Legal
Immigration:  Multi-Cultural
Invasion  —  Environmental
Consequences
Part 1: Importing crime, drugs, diseases and cultural chaos

If you ask average Americans about legal immigration, you hear
responses mostly in the positive.  Except if you ask Americans
from Chicago, Los Angeles, New York City, San Francisco, Miami
and other immigration-overwhelmed cities.  Most of our major
cities, where welfare departments cater to legal and illegal
immigration,  find  themselves  flooded  with  immigrants  from
around the world.

So much so, that you, the American taxpayer, shell out $330
billion a year in welfare funding across 15 federal agencies.

Recently,  I  talked  to  Mr.  David  Durham,  director  of
CarryingCapacityNetwork.com  and  Balance.org.   His  websites
expose the stunning amount of money you pay for legal and
illegal immigration.

Durham states, “Yet another Multi-National Caravan is headed
North to our Southern Border and the overwhelming Evidence is
that  Illegal  Migrants/Asylum  Seekers  come  from  Scores  of
Different Countries and Cultures with Values which reflect
little or no Regard for the Environment.”
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Consider  the
following
Environmental
Threats:

“Gypsies  Threatening  America,  Defecating  Everywhere  and
Beheading  Chickens”  via  Pittsburg  Post-Gazette  &  Tucker
Carlson re Roma Asylum Seekers Invasion of Pennsylvania Town.”

“Lima River in Peru and Ganges in India and Yangtze in China
are  ‘Running  Sewers’  and  People  in  those  Countries  have
absolutely  no  regard  for  Environment  Whatsoever.”
International Trekker, F. Wooldridge Personal Observations

Or a report that “Taiwanese Community in California Mad that
Chinese Immigrants Pooping on People’s Lawns” Daily Mail &
Chinese in L.A.com

Disease Threats

“‘Crisis’ of Seriously ill Migrants Slams Border Patrol — TB,
Pneumonia, Influenza, Parasites’ Federal agents are referring
50 illegal immigrants a day for urgent medical care’ The MSM
never reports this and open border advocates vehemently deny
this fact. Look what these alone are costing U.S. taxpayers.

“Weeks after mainstream media outlets reported that illegal
immigrants don’t bring disease into the United States, the
Border Patrol reveals that it is getting slammed daily with



dozens  of  illegal  immigrants  carrying  ‘serious  illnesses.’
This includes tuberculosis, influenza, and pneumonia. In fact,
a Guatemalan migrant who died in U.S. custody on Christmas
Eve,  had  Influenza  B,  a  virus  that  causes  respiratory
infections.

“Federal agents are referring 50 illegal immigrants a day for
urgent  medical  care,  according  to  figures  obtained  by
Washington  D.C.’s  conservative  newspaper.  Authorities  say,
‘it’s unlike anything they’ve ever seen before.’ Many of the
migrants have tuberculosis, parasites or the flu, the feds
confirm.

“There are also lots of pregnant women about to give birth.

“Judicial Watch has interviewed medical experts that confirm
illegal immigrants do indeed pose a serious public health
threat to the U.S. by bringing dangerous diseases into the
country. This includes tuberculosis, dengue and Chikungunya.

“After returning from covering the Central American caravan
along the Guatemala-Honduras border, Judicial Watch spoke with
a prominent physician in a border state who warned that the
migrants will undoubtedly bring infectious diseases into the
U.S.  Among  them  are  extremely  drug  resistant  strands  of
tuberculosis and mosquito-borne diseases such as dengue and
chikungunya that are widespread in the region.”

“‘Crisis’ of Seriously ill Migrants Slams Border Patrol — TB,
Pneumonia, Influenza, Parasites,” —Judicial Watch, 01/07/2019

Cultural  Environment  Threats  —  Child-Bride  Approvals  —
Thousands!

Washington—Thousands of requests by men to bring in child and
adolescent brides to live in the United States were approved
over the past decade, according to government data obtained by
The Associated Press. In one case, a 49-year-old man applied
for admission for a 15-year-old girl.
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“The approvals are legal. … U.S. Citizenship and Immigration
Services goes by whether the marriage is legal in the home
country.”

“There were more than 5,000 cases of adults petitioning on
behalf of minors and nearly 3,000 examples of minors seeking
to bring in older spouses or fiancés.”

“Some  victims  of  forced  marriage  say  the  lure  of  a  U.S.
passport  combined  with  lax  U.S.  marriage  laws  are  partly
fueling the petitions.”

“‘My passport ruined my life,’ said Naila Amin, a dual citizen
from Pakistan who grew up in New York City.”

“She was forcibly married at 13 in Pakistan and applied for
papers for her 26-year-old husband to come to the country.”

“‘People die to come to America,’ she said. ‘I was a passport
to him. They all wanted him here, and that was the way to do
it.’”

“Amin, now 29, said she was betrothed to her first cousin,
Tariq, when she was just 8 and he was 21.”

“Overall,  there  were  3.5  million  petitions  received  from
budget years 2007 through 2017.

“Over  that  period,  there  were  5,556  approvals  for  those
seeking to bring minor spouses or fiancées and 2,926 approvals
by minors seeking to bring in older spouses according to the
data.”

Fraidy Reiss, who campaigns against coerced marriage as head
of a group called Unchained at Last, researched data from her
home state of New Jersey. She determined that nearly 4,000
minors, mostly girls, were married in the state from 1995 to
2012, including 178 who were under 15.”

What am I finding in my research of legal immigration into the



USA?   Answer:  our  own  535  Congressional  representatives
undermine the foundation of our culture, our marital laws and
our  Western  democracy.   Your  two  senators  and  your  House
member approve this travesty of ethics, morality and our laws.

You’re  urged  to  visit  CarryingCapacityNetwork.com  and
Balance.org to find out for yourself how Congress sends our
country into a spiraling third world future of entrenched
poverty,  generational  welfare  and  complete  destruction  of
America’s culture and way of life.
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